
 
                                                  
 

 
 
 

September 25, 2023 
 
 
 
Via Email:  mbaker@softlights.org 
 
Mark Baker 
Soft Lights Foundation 
303 Granite Street 
Ashland, Oregon 97520 
 
Re: Full Disclosure of Material Facts - LED Street Lights 
 
Dear Mr. Baker: 
 
Thank you for your e-mail correspondence dated September 18, 2023.  While I 
acknowledge receipt of your correspondence, neither I nor DTE Energy offer any opinion 
regarding the assertions contained in either your correspondence or the Citizen Petition 
referenced therein while it remains pending with the Food & Drug Administration (FDA).  
 
Otherwise, DTE Energy is in full compliance with all applicable laws and regulations 
including those promulgated by the FDA.  Therefore, if the FDA promulgates new 
regulations sought in your Citizen Petition that are directly applicable to DTE Energy, then 
DTE Energy will take the necessary steps to comply with such regulations. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
Michael Solo 
General Counsel 
DTE Electric Company 
 
Cc: Jerry Norcia 
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DTE Energy Company 
One Energy Plaza; Detroit, Michigan 48226-1279 
Tel: 313.235.9512   Fax: 313.235.8500 


